
Careers update week ending 5  th   June 2020  

Virtual Careers Festival

At the recent online meeting I attended there was very positive feedback about this event and the 
organisers are hoping to be able to run similar events in future. To help with this they would like as 
many people as possible to complete the feedback survey. If you have not already done so please 
visit the link below and complete the survey

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdq91Bodkwt6-
avSrZSeXM7QCWlS0Ne4xC1IQ8ZlfxZjcKa1g/viewform

The videos used on the day are still available on the Learn live website if you missed the festival or 
want to have another look.
The organisers were also pleased at the quality of questions asked by 'visitors'.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdq91Bodkwt6-
avSrZSeXM7QCWlS0Ne4xC1IQ8ZlfxZjcKa1g/viewform

Careers Appointments

Our Careers Adviser Paula Owens is next 'in school ' on 2nd July. Some students have already asked 
for a chance to speak to Paula. She will do these interviews on the phone.
If you have asked for an interview and not yet relied to my email please send me an email saying 
that you give permission for me to pass your number on to Paula and let me know which number 
is best for her to call. I will send each student a note of their appointment time. Without a number 
(or email address) and permission I cannot arrange appointments.
aconnor@whitbyhs.cheshire.sch.co.uk

Careers and Enterprise Company

Are running an event from Tuesday 9th to Friday 12th June. It is called My Week at Work
It is targeted at year 10 and the link for this is below. 

https://learnliveuk.com/my-week-of-work/

I will forward the full email to year 10 students and form tutors 

Cheshire College South and West

The college are holding a Virtual open day on Monday 8th June on their website.
In the coming week they will also be contacting students who have applied to join the college with 
more information. 
www.ccsw.ac.uk/events

Jobs North West

8th June to Friday 12th  Jobs North West Event.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdq91Bodkwt6-avSrZSeXM7QCWlS0Ne4xC1IQ8ZlfxZjcKa1g/viewform
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This is aimed at all age groups school leaver, parents and carers. It will include live vacancies so it 
may help those who have lost a job or are at risk of doing so. More information at 

#northwestjobs 
Or  Follow social media channels @NationalCareers and NationalCareersService

RAF Careers information online

RAF have emailed to let us know about their online information while they are unable to meet 
with students face to face. See link below and I will forward email to students and tutors 

 www.raf.mod.uk/recruitment

National Citizenship Service

Will be contacting any of our year 11 students who applied to join their summer programme to 
explain what they are able to offer and their plans for the future.

Thank you – Miss Connor
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